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From: Howard, Tom  
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2015 4:40 PM 
To: RMILLIGAN@usbr.gov 
Cc: PABLO ARROYAVE; Grober, Les@Waterboards; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards 
Subject: RE: Request for Extension - Stanislaus Plan 
 
Ron, extension request granted. 
 
From: Milligan, Ronald [mailto:rmilligan@usbr.gov]  
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2015 4:29 PM 
To: Howard, Tom 
Cc: PABLO ARROYAVE; Grober, Les@Waterboards; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards 
Subject: Request for Extension - Stanislaus Plan 
 
Tom, 
 
Please see attached our request fro some more time to complete the final Stanislaus Plan.  Please let me know if 
you have any questions.  Thanks. 
 
Ron 
 
PS - also find attached the New Melones info/storage information we have negotiated with the districts.  This 
information will be incorporated into the final plan. 


